
                                                  
 

 

 
 

 
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC) 

 
NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF PROCUREMENT ACTIVITIES 

 
Please be informed that the scheduled Detailed Evaluation of the Eligibility 
Documents for the Procurement of Consulting Services for the Comprehensive 
Review of Tariff Setting Methodology of Local and Foreign Utilities (Contract No. RO-
CS2025-002) scheduled on 23 July 2025 at 2:00PM is deferred due to the suspension of 
work in government offices in Metro Manila pursuant to the Office of the President 
Memorandum Circular No. 90 dated 22 July 2025. The activities for the above-
mentioned procurement will resume on Thursday, 24 July 2025 at 2:00PM. 
 
22 July 2025, Quezon City. 
 
 
(Sgd.) ATTY. CRESCENCIANO B. MINAS, JR. 
Chairperson 
 


